
Good Morning! 

  

I hope you have been enjoying the summer and continue to do so as we approach the start of 
another school year.  I wanted to send a quick email to let you know in advance that your child 
has been placed in a grade 6/7 Immersion and /or 7/8 Immersion class for 2018-2019 and the 
teachers will be Ms. Lindsay Mercer and Mrs. Kandi Murphy  respectively.  Combined classes 
happen from time to time depending on the number of students enrolled in a grade level and 
we like to inform the families prior to the start of the school year so parents have a chance to 
discuss it with their child.  I can appreciate that you may have questions about a combined class 
so feel free to ask any questions you may have.  Combined classes offer a unique set of 
opportunities and I would be happy to discuss them with you if you wish and I can be reached 
at micheal.chaisson@nbed.nb.ca.  

  

I look forward to seeing everyone soon; have a great day. 
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